

C1 Chy-an-Hall
Gulval
Penzance
Comwall
TR18 3LY
Tel/Fax 01736 364257

26.05.08

Dear Sir,

I have just returned from spending 4 weeks in wonderful Massa which is always such a pleasure. I have been coming to Massa twice a year for the last 26 years so I look upon it as my second home.

The reason for this letter is to compliment you on the new system of rubbish collection, it really is first class and should be an inspiration to others. The local people and the people who collect the rubbish are so proud of what is being done to keep the area clean and beautiful and also to help the environment. You should all be very proud of your efforts.

I will write to my local council here and telling them about your system and suggesting perhaps something similar could be put into practice in this very beautiful part of England. I do not hold out a lot of hope but at least I can try.

I very much look forward to my next visit to Massa in September which will be for 5 weeks when I shall once again enjoy good food, meeting old friends to say nothing of the lovely weather and the peace and quiet.

Yours sincerely,

Flesatieth of Motenzie Mrs E.M.McKenzie